Dear Oregon State Representatives,
Oregon’s background check system is pretty good, but has a few fixable problems.

HB 4147 doesn'’t help fix any of these problems. HB 4147 punishes innocent people and is
entirely the wrong approach.

Please focus on fixing the problems within OSP’s ID unit. It's doable. Really, it is.

Thank you,

Glen Gallamore
Oregon



